

Lower Mainland Christmas Bureau

3rd Floor 1870 Pandora St., Vancouver, BC V5L 1M5 OFFICE: 604-253-7191 • FAX: 604-253-6911

April 28, 2016

DELEGATION 2016 MAY 09

Office of the City Clerk 4949 Canada Way Burnaby, B.C. V5G 1M2

The Lower Mainland Christmas Bureau would like to attend the City Council meeting on May 9, 2016 to brief council on the current status of the LMCB and our supporting role with local Christmas Bureaus including our strong partnership with Burnaby Community Services, we would also like to thank Council for the continued support of our long standing motorcycle toy run.

Chris Bayliss will be speaking on behalf of the LMCB and we will not require any Power Point presentation support or have any handouts.

Thank you again, and we look forward to your continued support.

Sincerely,

Chris Bayliss

Executive Director

Lower Mainland Christmas Bureau

1 Sayli

Copied to:

Acting City Manager Dir. Planning & Building